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16/03/2023  10:51:362023/0160/P OBJ Carol O'Brien I live in St Mark's Crescent and strongly object to yet more major construction work to a house in the street.  It 

causes significant disruption - noise, dirt, horrible traffic problems - and seems a completely over the top 

alteration to a period house in a conservation area.

When last year I applied for planning permission for a very minor, very modest, very careful alteration to the 

balcony at the back of my house the application was turned down because it altered the rear symmetry of the 

whole street as viewed from the canal.  This would be far worse.
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